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18th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The children have been delighted today by a surprise visit from Father Christmas!  
 
Father Christmas has left each child a gift, which they will be bringing home with them today.  
 
These gifts have been made possible due to a very generous community initiative to ensure that 
all of our children have a present to open on Christmas morning and perhaps ease financial 
pressures on families a little.  
 
We would encourage these gifts to remain unopened until Christmas morning. If families don’t 
celebrate Christmas at home, children have still been given a gift as we are all loved equally 
and we want all to share in the joys of the season.  
 
Wishing all of our children and families a very Merry Christmas,  
 
Best wishes,  

 

Jen Ferretti 

Headteacher  
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